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OAR Update 
 

Update to Oregon Administrative Rules: Removal of PID from List of Reportable 
Diseases 

 

The Oregon Administrative Rules, Chapter 333, Division 18 regarding disease reporting were 
amended on August 16, 2016. 

Pelvic Inflammatory Disease (PID) is no longer reportable to the Oregon Public Health 
Division.  

Local county health departments may still indicate that a chlamydia or gonorrhea case resulted 
in PID through the Oregon Public Health Epidemiologists' User System (ORPHEUS) using the 
"stage/syndrome" drop-down. 

Please contact the Oregon STD Program with any questions. 

 

https://secure.sos.state.or.us/oard/displayDivisionRules.action?selectedDivision=1233
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/DISEASESCONDITIONS/HIVSTDVIRALHEPATITIS/SEXUALLYTRANSMITTEDDISEASE/Pages/Program-Information.aspx
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